
September 3, 2024 HBR Alert 
 

 
 
 

State Health Plan Group Billing Portal NOW Available 
 
The new Group Billing portal, via iTEDIUM, is now available. You should have 
received an email with your login and password if you completed the State 
Health Plan’s access form. In addition, you will be receiving an email when your 
October premium invoice is available.  

This invoice will include any outstanding balances/credits from e-Billing as of 
September 2, 2024. ACH payments and/or setting up recurring payments can 
begin September 16, 2024, for your invoice that is due on October 1, 2024. 
Please contact iTEDIUM at GroupBilling@itedium.com for any questions. 
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